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August 18, 2023 
 

Dear Early Childhood Education Center Families, 
 

The safety of our children is our top priority at the ECEC. This message is to let you know that the Salt 
River Fire Department and an ambulance were called to the ECEC today after a child sustained an injury 
in their classroom. Due to federal privacy laws, we are not allowed to disclose more information; 
however, the ambulance did transport the child, and we are expecting the child will make a full 
recovery and return to campus soon. 

 

Some children may come home today and want to talk about the fire truck and/or ambulance, or about 
the injury their classmate experienced. Just like teachers do in classrooms, we encourage families to talk 
with young children about emergency responders, the importance of taking care of our bodies, and 
what to do if we get injured. Our health team recommends parents check out this resource from 
Nemours KidsHealth for more information: https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/safety- 
falls.html?ref=search. 

 
 
 

Thank you, 
 

Tami Brungard, ECE Leader 
480-362-2200 
Tami.Brungard@saltriverschools.org 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MATT’O T’VE:M AB O JU: | O’odham 

MAT ASHEEVK UUWESHUUM | Piipaash 

WE WILL DO THIS TOGETHER | English 
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